



SNOHOMISH HEALTH DISTRICT RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF HEALTH

RESOLUTION NUMBER:

16-21

RESOLUTION SUBJECT:

RECOGNITION OF SERVICE OF COUNCILMEMBER KEN KLEIN

WHEREAS, County Councilmember Ken Klein has served faithfully as a member of the Board of Health from January 2014 to December 2016; and

WHEREAS, during this time, Ken has been an active member of the Board of Health and attended regular Board meetings, special meetings, and ad hoc meetings; and

WHEREAS, Ken's service on the Board of Health enhanced the effectiveness and efficiency of the Board in administering the Health District and in promoting and supporting policies and programs beneficial to the public health of residents throughout Snohomish County; and

WHEREAS, Ken concludes his service on the Board of Health effective December 31, 2016.

NOW, THEREFORE, the Board of Health recognizes Ken's commitment to the Board and to the Snohomish Health District and commends him for his passionate dedication to public health. The Board thanks him for his service and sincere interest in promoting the health and wellbeing of everyone served by the Snohomish Health District.

ADOPTED this 13th day of December 2016.

Brian Sullivan, Chair Board of Health

ATTEST:

Gary Goldbaum, MD, MPH Health Officer and Director